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Please send inquiries to: cmendoza@hesglendale.org

Arizona law allows taxpayers to receive a tax 
credit of up to $400 for donations that benefit 

our students. A tax credit reduces what you 
owe in state taxes, dollar-for-dollar. For more 

information, including a printable form, please 
go to our website, HESGlendale.org.

Phone: (623) 742-3956 | HESGlendale.org
School hours: 8:00 a.m.–3:15 p.m.

Every Wednesday is a half-day. School ends for everyone at 1:00 p.m.

Join our email list at
HESGlendale.org

Like Us on Facebook
@HESGlendale

HERITAGE ELEMENTARY | GLENDALE  CAMPUS | AUGUST 2021

JULY 29
•	 First Day of School

JULY 29-30
•	 Coed Soccer and Girls Basketball         	
	 Tryouts After School 

AUGUST 2-19
•	 DIBELS Testing, Grades K-3

AUGUST 9-13
•	 Pre-test for Grades K-8

AUGUST 13
•	 Back-to-School Dance, Grades K-8 
	 6:00 p.m., Heritage Gym

AUGUST 16-19
•	 Student Council Election Week 

AUGUST 17
•	 Fall Picture Day, Uniforms Required 

AUGUST 27 
• 1st Quarter Progress Reports 
	 Posted, 9:00 a.m. 
•	 Back-to-School Bash, 7:00 p.m., Heritage 	
	 Campus 

AUGUST 30
•	 Soccer and Girls Basketball Sports 	
	 Photos, 3:30 p.m., After School 

SEPTEMBER 3-6
•	 Labor Day Break, No School  
 

FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL!
The 2021-2022 school year will begin on Thursday, 
July 29. Parents should review Heritage’s online 
school supply list and our online Student/Parent 
Handbook so that students are fully prepared for 
the academic year. Go to HESGlendale.org for 
more information.

AUGUST’S INTRODUCTION 
TO CHARACTER TRAITS
For the first month of the school year, students will 
be introduced to the six character traits that we will 
observe each month of the school year. Throughout 
August, we will introduce new students — and re-
introduce returning students — to the important 
concepts of trustworthiness, respect, responsibility, 
fairness, caring, and citizenship.

LABOR DAY
There will be no school on Friday, September 3 and 
Monday, September 6, in honor of Labor Day. We 
hope all our students and their families have a fun 
four-day weekend, and we’ll see everyone back 
on campus on Tuesday, September 7. 

BACK-TO-SCHOOL BASH
Heritage will welcome students back to school on 
Friday, August 27, at 7:00 p.m. with our annual 
Back-To-School Bash. There will be live music, 
courtesy of our school’s staff band, and we’ll also 
have food and drink concessions. All proceeds 
from the Back-to-School Bash will be used to fund 
necessities at Heritage Glendale’s campus and will 
help pay for student activities.

STUDENT COUNCIL 
ELECTIONS
Students interested in being class officers can 
campaign the week of August 16-19, Student 
Council Election Week. The week will culminate 
on election day, Thursday, August 19. Good luck 
to everyone running and thank you for wanting to 
serve your fellow students.

FALL PICTURES
Student photos will be taken on August 17. School 
uniforms are required. Parents are encouraged to 
pre-order online. There will be a limited number of 
envelopes available the day of the photo shoot, 
so pre-ordering online guarantees parents can 
get photos of their student. Information regarding 
online ordering will be given out prior to picture 
day. Parents choosing not to pre-order will 
receive information directly from the photography 
company with a code and instructions on how and 
when to place their order.

SPORTS TRYOUTS
Tryouts for coed soccer and girls basketball will 
take place July 29-30, 3:30-5:30 p.m. Soccer 
tryouts will occur on the south field and girls 
basketball tryouts will take place in the south gym. 
Good luck to everyone!

EARLY RELEASE REMINDER
Don’t forget that Wednesdays are half-days at 
Heritage. Every Wednesday, students will be 
released at 1 p.m. The After-School Program will 
be available until 6 p.m. unless otherwise noted.

STAY UP-TO-DATE
The first half of the school year is a busy time, 
filled with many events you won’t want to miss. 
Stay current on everything happening at Heritage 
Glendale by signing up for our monthly newsletter. 
The newsletter will arrive in your email at the 
beginning of each month so you can mark your 
calendar for events that you and your student 
won’t want to miss. Go to the Heritage Glendale 
home page and scroll to the bottom where it 
says “Join Our School News & Events Email List.” 
Simply provide your email address, and you’ll be 
on top of everything going on at school for the rest 
of the year! 

PLEASE SEND INQUIRIES TO: CMENDOZA@HESGLENDALE.ORG

6805 N. 125TH AVE., GLENDALE, AZ 85307

TAX CREDIT
You can donate up to $200 for a single 
person or $400 for a joint return to 
Heritage and get a school tax credit on 
your 2021 Arizona state taxes. Download 
the form at HESGlendale.org today. 

UPCOMING EVENTS

STAY INFORMED


